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20th January 2021 
 

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are making you aware that we have been informed of a confirmed case of COVID-19 
in school. Public Health England have been notified and in line with the government 
guidelines, we have identified all those affected. 
 
The parents of the children who have been in close contact with the individual, have been 
informed that their child must isolate for 10 days until 23.59 on Thursday 28th January. For 
confidentiality reasons, we are not permitted to share any details about the individual but 
can confirm that they have not been in school since Monday 18th January.      
 
We know that you may find this concerning but we are unable to provide any more detail 
or information. Please be assured that we have taken all the necessary actions to manage 
this situation and limit any further risk.  
 
In the event that a child who is currently receiving in school provision tests positive for 
COVID-19, it is essential that we are alerted via the reporting facility on our website: 
https://www.queensinclosure.hants.sch.uk/form/?pid=2&form=325 so that we can continue 
to support the test and trace service and help keep people safe.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Allen 
Headteacher 
 

 


